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24th September 2020 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It is essential, for your child’s health, that school have an in date, prescribed inhaler and 
spacer for immediate use should they need it.  
 
Please note that it is the responsibility of parents/carers to: 

 notify the school if their child has asthma, 

 supply their child with a named inhaler and spacer in a named clear plastic box,  

 notify the School Office if their child’s medication is to be supervised, and if there 

are any changes in their child’s condition or medication, 

 check the use-by-date of their child’s inhaler, ensuring it has not expired. 

If your child suffers from asthma and the school are already aware of this, but you 
think your child’s medical records need updating, then please come to the school 
office to make any amendments.    
 
If you child suffers from asthma and the school have NOT been informed, then it is 
paramount that the necessary medical form is completed as soon as possible.  
You can collect one from the School Office or go to our school website to 
download one. (key informaton, school information tabs).   
 
The school holds an emergency salbutamol inhaler, which should only be used by children 
who have written parental consent for its use. Please ensure you have  completed the 
consent form, which is also available on school website.  The emergency inhaler does 
not replace the need for your child’s own inhaler to be in class, especially during the current 
COVID 19 circumstances. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Mr A Ramsden 
Headteacher 

 

 
 

 

 


